
The House of Bishops has confirmed, following a meeting held by Zoom on Wednesday 24 June, that it will proceed with the publication of the

Living in Love and Faith teaching and learning resources in early November this year.
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The publication of the resources, originally scheduled for July 2020, had been deferred as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic.

Commissioned by the House of Bishops and led by the Bishop of Coventry, Christopher Cocksworth, the aim of the Living in Love and Faith project

is to help the whole Church to learn how relationships, marriage and sexuality fit within the bigger picture of a humanity created in the image of

God.

Commenting on the decision to proceed in the autumn of 2020, the Archbishop of Canterbury, Justin Welby, said:

“The COVID-19 pandemic has had a profound impact on all of us and none of us knows what challenges we will face in the months to come.

"The LLF resources are about vital matters which affect the wellbeing of individuals and communities. That is why it is important for the Church to move

ahead with publishing the resources as soon as possible.

"They will help the Church to live out its calling to be a people who embody the reconciliation of Christ as together we explore matters of identity, sexuality

and marriage.”

The House endorsed the plan to enable bishops, dioceses, deaneries and local church communities to explore the resources together from the

beginning of 2021.

The House acknowledged that engagement with the materials will need to be responsive to local contexts and fully recognises the impact of

COVID-19 and other challenges on the health, the economy and the wellbeing of the nation. It is envisaged that in 2022 learning and

engagement with the materials will move to discernment, decision-making and if necessary, synodical processes. The group that will take this part

of the LLF process forward on behalf of the House of Bishops will be led by Sarah Mullally, the Bishop of London.

Source URL: https://www.churchofengland.org/news-and-media/news-and-statements/house-bishops-living-love-and-faith
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